
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

DATE:  March 22, 2017 

TO:  Brian Dissette 

FROM:  Corey A. Kandow, P.E. 

RE:  SRF #5602-01 North Shore Drive Project Update 

North Shore Drive Project 

Over the past week, Milbocker & Sons has completed the 

remaining sanitary sewer main and services on our entire 

North Shore Drive project.  On that subject, several 

residents along the project have asked the question, 

“what are the green pipes sticking out of the ground?”  As 

many others are probably wondering, I figured I’d throw a 

quick blurb in this week’s update.  Those “green pipes” 

sticking up out of the ground (as shown in the photo to 

the right) are the new sanitary sewer service cleanouts.  

This pipe will eventually be trimmed down, capped with a 

threaded plug, and be buried a couple of inches below 

the final grass grade.  These “cleanouts” will provide an 

access point should your service need cleaning and/or 

root cutting in the future. 

Other than completing our new sanitary sewer system, our 

Contractor has also finished transferring all residential 

water services over to the larger 12” diameter main.  As stated previously, only services that were connected to the 

smaller 4” main (that will be removed soon) were transferred to the 12” 

main.  Other work on-site over the past week has consisted of relocation 

of the other utilities (electric, phone, cable, and fiber optic). 

The schedule for the upcoming week includes water main side street 

connections at Brockway, Ashley, Webster, and Baseline.  This work is 

currently taking place today and tomorrow.  After pressure testing and 

chlorination are complete, the side street mains will be hooked into the 

larger 12” main as well.  The shutdown and connection work is 

expected to happen early/mid next week.  You should receive a door 

hanger notice if your water service will be temporarily interrupted.  

Residents can also expect to see crews working on the storm sewer 

mainline south of Newcome Street.  This work will initiate at Newcome 

and will proceed southerly toward Brockway Avenue.    Other utility 

relocation work (electric, phone, cable, and fiber optic) will also 

continue to take place along the entire stretch of North Shore Drive 

(Dyckman to Baseline).  Traffic patterns for the next week, will closely 

mimic what was seen over this past week. 

Lastly, weekly on-site “tailgate talks” continue to take place for anyone 

with specific project related questions.  These meetings take place on 

Wednesday’s at 9:30 a.m. on the sidewalk in front of North Side 

Memories on Dyckman Avenue. 
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